Honorable Tony Zielinski Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #071671

EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT PARKING ON EAST CONWAY STREET FROM SOUTH WOODWARD STREET TO SOUTH WILLIAMS STREET

Dear Alderman Zielinski:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Joseph A. Dudzik Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 11th ALD. DIST. -FILE #071671

REMOVE NO PARKING ON SCHOOL DAYS FROM 7:30 AM TO 4:30 PM ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 88TH STREET FROM WEST

MORGAN AVENUE TO WEST WARNIMONT AVENUE

Dear Alderman Dudzik:

Due to the closing of the former French Immersion School located at 3575 South 88th Street, the above-captioned parking restriction is no longer needed.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #071671

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE
OF EAST STATE STREET FROM THE MILWAUKEE

RIVER TO NORTH EDISON STREET

REMOVE TWO-HOUR METER ON THE NORTH SIDE OF EAST STATE STREET FROM THE MILWAUKEE RIVER TO NORTH EDISON STREET

Dear Alderman Bauman:

In an effort to increase pedestrian safety at the Riverwalk crossing on East State Street, we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to provide sight clearance at the pedestrian crossing.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Ashanti Hamilton Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Robert W. Puente Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

1^{st &} 9th ALD. DIST. - FILE #071671 SUBJECT:

> INSTALL NO PARKING ON WEST GOOD HOPE ROAD FROM NORTH TEUTONIA AVENUE TO

NORTH 76TH STREET

REMOVE REDUNDANT NO PARKING RESTRICTIONS ON WEST GOOD HOPE ROAD FROM NORTH TEUTONIA AVENUE TO NORTH 76^{TH} STREET

Dear Aldermen Hamilton & Puente:

In conjunction with the repaving and new lane patterns on West Good Hope Road from North Teutonia Avenue to North 76th Street, the above-captioned parking restrictions are needed. It should be known that West Good Hope Road from North Range Line Road to North 107th Street is under the jurisdiction of Milwaukee County. The signs for this restriction will be installed and maintained by Milwaukee County.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 15th ALD. DIST. - FILE #071671

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 30TH STREET FROM WEST HADLEY STREET TO WEST FOND DU LAC AVENUE

Dear Alderman Hines:

In compliance with your request, on behalf of State Senator Lena Taylor, due to the problems occurring at the correction facility at 2825 North 30th Street, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable James N. Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #071671

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST MITCHELL STREET FROM SOUTH 11th STREET TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

This is in response to a request we received from Milwaukee County Transit System to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that buses have a difficult time maneuvering through the intersection. The installation of this restriction will make it easier to maneuver through the intersection for buses. Therefore, we recommend the installation of this restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer